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  WoAG Travel Advice 2017/28: Unauthorised Phone Contact 

 02 6215 2447 @ woagtravel@finance.gov.au  1 Canberra Ave FORREST ACT 

 

 

 
Subject: Unauthorised Phone Contact 
Issue date: 16 August 2017 

 

Travel Managers 

 

It has been brought to Finance’s attention that an entity has recently received unauthorised phone 
contact from a company/individual purporting to be from one of the WoAG Panel Airlines. 

 

Entities are reminded to please check that all phone contact received from any of the panel 
Airlines is legitimate. 

 

If you are unsure of the legitimacy of the person, or the details that this person is requesting seem 
out of place with usual business practices, please do not divulge any personal information or 
financial details. 

 

Contact your relevant Airlines Account Manager to discuss whether the request is legitimate. 

 

Please contact WoAG Travel at woagtravel@finance.gov.au or (02) 6215 2447 if you require any 
further information on this Advice. 
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